August 2023

Dear Parents,

As we begin a new school year, | wanted to share with you an extra-curricular
activity available for your student(s). Starting in September 2023 we will be offering a
morning ukulele program for any interested upper elementary students. The ukulele
club will be happening in the morning prior to the official start of the school day from
8:00-8:30am. This group is open for participation to all 3" through 8t grade students
and will occur every other Mionday from 8:00-8:30am. if you decide to have your
student pariicipate there wiil be a $2 per student/per session fee. Home and Schooli is
helping make this opportunity happen for our students, and they are asking that if your
child is going to participate that the fee is paid up front for the school year to Home and

School. Home and School will then be paying Mrs. Steuer for her time associated with
this group.

2023/2024 School Year Fees (September — May):
$36 per student for ukulele
(Please make checks payable to Home and School)

Below is a permission slip to be filled out and returned fo the school prior o the first
rehearsal. We must have this form on file in order to allow your chiid(ren) to stay and
participate in the ukulele club. Please complete this form and return to the school
with payment before September 11, 2023.

Student(s) Name(s)

Parent's Names

Contact Phone Numbers

Student is participating in:

Morning Ukulele club

In signing this, | give permission for my son(s)/daughter(s) to come before school and
participate in the moming ukulele club.

Signature Date



